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08/07/2022 

 

SWIFT SERIES 500 COOKTOP UPDATE 

 

Notification received from Swift 5/7/2022:  

 

 

”We have great news,  Any cookers built as of June 2020 can be used, 

installed and Sold. We will start to  supply the Swift 500 series Units as of 

tomorrow.    Please be aware that there will be delays as we have an 

backlog of orders.   We will endeavour to deliver your orders to you 

ASAP.”     

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this product you will 

need to contact Swift Appliance Group directly: 03 9359 3068 or 

accounts@swiftappliancegroup.com.au 

 

 

 


